
  

Open the Flywire payment 
homepage by following your 

payment link. 

 

Enter the country of origin and 
the total amount that you would 
like to be paid by your instalment 

plan (see next page for 
guidance). 

 



  

Total payment amount = (desired 
monthly payment amount) x 

(desired instalment plan length) 

 

 For example, if your monthly 
tuition fee is £500.00 and you 
wanted to automate your next 

four monthly tuition fee 
payments, you would enter 

£2,000.00 as the total amount.  

 

For guidance regarding your 
tuition fees, please refer to your 
Payment Plan (sample shown on 
the left) or contact the relevant 

university finance team.   



   

Select the instalment plan 
payment method and confirm 

the number of monthly 
instalments that you would like 

your total amount to be paid 
over.  

 



  

From this point onwards the 
process is identical to making a 

one-off payment. 

 

This involves logging into your 
Flywire account or signing up to 

create a new one. This will 
enable you to review and track 
the status of your instalment 
plan and other payments by 

signing into your Flywire 
account. 

 

After you have confirmed the 
payer and student details, you 
will be prompted to review and 

confirm your payment.  


